
College Station Relays 

2017 
December 8, 2016 

 

Dear Coach: 

 

College Station High School would like to invite you and your team to the 2017 College Station 

Relays.  The meet will be held on Friday, March 24th at Cougar Stadium.  The meet will include 

JV and Varsity Divisions for both boys and girls.  The entry fee is $100 per gender, with a 

maximum entry fee of $200 per school.  Entries will be handled through TrackMate as we get 

closer to the date of the meet. 

 

If you are interested in participating in what we hope will be an exciting meet for your team, 

please email Josh Munson at jmunson@csisd.org with the information below.  We will be 

limiting the meet to 8 teams, and inclusion will be on a first come, first served basis.  We hope 

to see you and your team on March 24th, for the inaugural College Station Relays. 

 

School Name: _______________________________________________ 

 

Girls Coach Name: ___________________________________________ 

Girls Coach Email: ___________________________________________ 

Girls Coach Cell #: ___________________________________________ 

 

Boys Coach Name: ___________________________________________ 

Boys Coach Email: ___________________________________________ 

Boys Coach Cell #: ___________________________________________ 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Robert Ondrasek                Eddie Hancock 

CSHS Girls Track & Field        CSHS Boys Track & Field 

rondrasek@csisd.org                 ehancock@csisd.org 
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